
          Minutes 
 Administrative Council - College of Education and Behavioral Sciences 
 Tuesday, January 15, 2008 – 8:00 a.m. 
 Dean’s Conference Room, Tate Page Hall 
 
 

Present: Evans, Poe, Norman, Daniel, Fiene, Haggbloom, Hughey, Metze (via web link), Mikovch, 
Powell, Powers.  Sharon Hartz was also in attendance. 

 
Considerable discussion was held concerning the budget cuts.  A 3% cut for the College is to be 

identified by Friday, with an additional 3% by early next week.   
 
Dr. Evans noted that undergraduate enrollment is up, but graduate enrollment is down.  The College 

will be asked to respond to materials contained in the packet of information.  He added that the information 
might have an impact on budget decisions.  He also cautioned department heads to keep in mind that we will 
be expected to continue efforts to increase enrollment numbers in spite of the budget cuts. 

 
Brief comments were made regarding an increase in on-line course offerings. 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
 
 
 Cathie Bryant, Secretary  


